Dear George and colleagues

The Council is indeed determined to achieve the right homes in the right places and to fix Britain's housing market in line with the Government's aspiration to accelerate housing supply and provide much-needed infrastructure.

Detailed commentary on the issues you raise have been published today on the Council's website at

www.eastleigh.gov.uk/localplan in advance of consideration by Council on 11 December.

I hope you will support the Council's ambition to meet housing and infrastructure need and to do so through the sound, evidence-led process being promoted by the Council.

Yours sincerely

Cllr Keith House Leader of the Council